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South Bethany Charter and Code Committee 
Committee Report for December 2024 

 
 

The SBCCC last met at Town Hall on December 5th at 10:00am. This was a meeting 
to provide the committee an opportunity to discuss and edit the “Quiet Time” 
ordinance.  
 
Several aspects of the ordinance were discussed, including the time-span it should 
cover, the definition of unacceptable noise levels and the best means for 
enforcement and application of civil penalties for repeated violations. 
 
Shaw is to schedule a meeting with Chief Lovins to discuss enforcement options 
and preferences. 
 
The currently scheduled Committee meeting dates for the next 12 months so far 
are as follows: 
 
Thursday March 13th, at 10:00am 
 
Public attendance and comment are welcomed.  
 
 


